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Mr. Mark Baker March 20, 2024

President

Soft Lights Foundation
9450 SW Gemini Drive

PMB44671
Beaverton, OR 97008

DearMr. Baker

This is to acknowledge the Agency’s receipt of Soft Lights Foundation’s petition dated
February 24, 2024, to amend FMVSS No.108to set an overall limit on lower beam headlamp
intensity.

The Agencyis evaluating your request in accordance with 49 CFR Part 552,“Petitions for
rulemaking, defect, and non-compliance order,” Subpart A and will notify you ofits decision.

Sincerely,
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R. Ryan Posten

Associate Administrator

for Rulemaking

 


